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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committee Members 

FROM: Kip Harrington, Division Manager 

DATE: November 29, 2023 

RE: 23TP035 – Approve Fiscal Year 2023 Annual Listing of Obligated 

Projects 

Each year the Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization is required to 

develop the Annual Listing of Obligated Transportation Projects identifying the 

status of the transportation projects shown in the Transportation Improvement 

Program for fiscal year 2023. Attached is a copy of the Fiscal Year 2023 Annual 

Listing of Obligated Transportation Projects 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the Fiscal 

Year 2023 Annual Listing of Obligated Projects. 


